From: Jackie <jax748@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:32 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun rights restrictions

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

As a concerned citizen deeply committed to our constitutional principles, | write to you with a sense of urgency. As
members of the House Judiciary Committee, | implore you to uphold your solemn oath to the Constitution and carefully
consider the impact of these proposals, if passed, on our fundamental rights and values.

Legislation should align with the principles enshrined in our Constitution, fostering a society that respects individual
liberties and promotes the well-being of all citizens.

House Bills 7217, 7268, 7269, 7373, 7751, 7827, 7828 and 7829 do not align with such principles and raise significant
concerns. | implore you to reject these egregious bills.

| appreciate the time and dedication you commit to serving our state. However, | respectfully ask you to champion
legislation that upholds the principles of our Constitution, and stands as a testament to our commitment to a just
society.

Sincerely,
Jackie Brousseau
80 Carue dr, Scituate Rl



